
$655.77
Total 

Collected!!!

THANK YOU!!!!

Upcoming 

Events:

On behalf of our preschool friends in Sierra Leone, we 

want to thank all of you who donated loose change 

toward their growing preschool! Our preschoolers 

were so excited to share and help others, and this is 

truly the best gift of all.

 

Congratulations to the 4D class! They filled their gallon 

bag first and are the winners of our challenge!

Carmel UMC 

Preschool

November 2022 

Newsletter

Nov. 8th

Election Day: 
No School

Nov. 23-25

Thanksgiving Break: 
No School

Dec. 12th

CUMC Preschool Christmas 
Program

Dec. 19-

Jan. 4

CUMC Preschool Christmas 
Break:
No School



November: Salvation Army Angel Tree

Mission of the 

Month

Each year Angel tree provides thousands of children something 
they want, something they need, something to wear, and 

something to read. This year Carmel UMC will be collecting 
Christmas gifts for 375 children who live in Hamilton County. 

Please consider stopping in and taking an angel from the tree, 
which is located in the main lobby of the church (door #3).  
Distribution will take place on December 10th. Please email 

Jessica Stevens, if you would like to help with this event 
(jstevens@carmelumc.org)

Election Day (Preschool Closure)
 
Just a friendly reminder that Carmel United Methodist Church is used 
as a polling place on election day. For this reason, the preschool will 
be closed on November 8, 2022. 



Monday, December 12th 
(In the Sanctuary)

5:30 Performance:
Bunnies M/W, Ducks A M/W, Ducks B, 3A, 3B, 4B and 4D
 
Please drop you child off with their teachers, in their classroom at 5:15.

6:15 Performance:
Bunnies T/Th, Ducks A T/Th, Ducks C, 3C, 3D, 4C and Alt K
 
Please drop you child off with their teachers, in their classroom at 6:00.

Additional Information:
We encourage everyone to wear their favorite Christmas outfit! 
We are happy to hold our program in person, but we will also have it 
available to view through our church website. 
Each show will take less than 20 minutes. If you have children in 
both performances, please enjoy some time between shows to meet 
up with other preschool families in our gathering area. 

Carmel UMC Preschool 
Christmas Program



Just a peak into our time together 
this past month...


